
16 Dcember 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 4 ROMAN HISTORY TO LIFE WORKSHOP, THURSDAY 12 JANUARY 2023 

Our topic in Spring 1 is the ‘Romans’ and as part of our topic we have invited History of Life to come 

in to school to deliver a ‘Roman’ workshop. The workshop will take place on Thursday 12 January. 

During the day, the children will learn all about the Romans through investigating Roman artefacts, 

find out about metal and bone work, wood and pottery household items, glass and money. They will 

also find out about Roman writing, Roman numerals and play knucklebones. The children will 

compare Celtic equipment, values and life. They will also learn all about life in the Roman Army and 

play the Roman game Tabla Lusoria. The decision not to take the children out of school for this 

workshop has been made due to the high costs of transport, and our aim is to always keep costs 

down wherever possible for parents/carers. 

The cost for this event is £8.00 per child.  Please pay for your child’s place on School Gateway no 
later than Tuesday 10 January 2023.  Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary 
contributions to support this the school reserves the right to cancel the activity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Little 
Year 4 Teacher 
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